M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TC¥ Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

DATE:

SUBJECT:

M. J. Brodie, Presi@%

March 18, 2008

City Council Bill No. 08-0038

City Streets — Closing — Sinclair Lane extending from Clareway Easterly
713.1 Feet, more or less, to its Northeasternmost Extremity

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 08-0038
regarding the closing of Sinclair Lane at Clareway. This is a transportation improvement needed
for the development of the Orchard Ridge development, formerly the Claremont/Freedom public
housing complex. The Orchard Ridge project will be a catalyst for future development in

northeast Baltimore.

ce: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/cchillO8/08-0038
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